Portsmouth School Board
Portsmouth, New Hampshire

Notice of Non-Meeting

Tuesday, December 30, 2008
Little Harbour School Board Room
6:00 — 6:15 p.m.
The Portsmouth School Board will hold a non-meeting with Council
from 6:00 — 6:15 p.m. in the Little Harbour Board Room in
accordance with RSA 91-A.2 (3)

Notice of Public Meeting

The Portsmouth School Board will hold a public meeting in the Little
Harbour Board Room on Tuesday, December 30, 2008. The public
meeting will begin at approximately 6:15 p.m. to discuss
consideration of filling the School Board vacancy.

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing
impaired:

If you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance,
please contact the Superintendent’s office at 431-5080
one week prior to the meeting.




